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12 March 2025 
 

Year 9 Consultation evening Thursday 27 March 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I would like to invite you to attend our Year 9 Consultation Evening on Thursday 27 March from 4.30 - 
7.00pm. This is an important evening and provides you with an opportunity to discuss the progress of 
your child across all subjects. The evening is also a good chance to ask any questions before any final 
option decisions are made and your child’s option choices are submitted. 
 
The school now use Arbor as the system by which you can book appointments with the class teachers 
of your child. The system allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will 
be able to view all the appointments you have made on the Arbor App. Subject teachers can be 
contacted directly via email to arrange an alternative telephone conversation if you are not able to 
attend the consultation evening. 
 
Appointments can be made from Wednesday 12 March at 5.00pm and will close at 9.00am on 
Wednesday 26 of March. Should you wish to make any changes after this time please contact the 
school office. 
 
Please log into the Arbor App to book your appointments. (A short guide on how to add appointments 
via the Arbor app is included with this letter.) The link below will take you to the help section on 
booking appointments. 
 
Booking Guardian Consultations (Parent's Evenings) on the Parent Portal or Parent App – Arbor Help 
Centre 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the consultation evening. If you have any questions or queries, 
please contact me at school on admin@laconchildeschool.co.uk. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr. N Roff 
Assistant Headteacher 
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